
PO Box 1094 
Mullumbimby NSW 2482 
 
24 June 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Re:  Dave Lawrence, Byron Energy Efficient Design and Drafting 
 
 
Dave Lawrence has provided the plans and associated drawings for my proposed 
house at Dulguigan NSW during 2006-2007, including a revised design.  I had the 
basic design in mind, and Dave helped realise the ideas I had for the house.  He 
provided many useful suggestions and ideas, based on his knowledge of solar 
principles as well as building and construction.  His detailed knowledge of 
construction matters enabled him to highlight possible issues to me, and to point out 
cost-saving alternatives.   
 
Dave was always very professional, yet easy to relate to, in our many discussions.  I 
especially appreciated the way he was flexible with his working hours to fit in with my 
busy schedule.  Dave always provided the work when he said he would, and often 
before, and used e-mail to update the drawings as they evolved. 
 
I would not hesitate to recommend Dave Lawrence to a prospective homebuilder. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pamela Westing 
 
 
 
 
 
 


